
What a Mighty God we serve! Hello and welcome to these 
3rd quarter mission highlights from Firstlight International.  
We are blessed by your partnership in so many ways. As 

your read these reports, please take a moment to pray 
and rejoice with us. May each of these highlights 

be used to encourage others to get involved.   
Together we are making a difference for Christ 
in the places where we serve. Thanks for 
standing with us in the work!

Dan & Debbie Ecker

During a recent visit, the Thai director of 
the school asked if I (Dan) would like to 
become these kids’ Father. In Thai culture, 
it is most proper to address a person like 
me (age and status in life) as Father. I soon 
learned that over half (70%) of the 96 
children are from fatherless homes. I am in 
awe of the great opportunity that the Lord 
is opening for us to bring His love to these 

families 
through the 
children of 
this school. 
The door 
is opening 
and we 
are going 
through it!

A Thai Elementary School Opens 
Up To Us For Outreach

These mission highlights are taken from the Firstlight International monthly newsletters. To find out more 
about our projects, how to pray or to send a donation, visit us online, call, e-mail or write to us today!
Firstlight International, P.O. Box 252, Springdale, PA 15144-0252
www.firstlightinternational.net - info@firstlightinternational.net - 724.254.6145

Pray for Thailand.
Thailand is the primary 
country where Firstlight 
is working. Your prayers 
throughout this year 
can make a difference.

JUL - AUG - SEPT 2014 

New Believer Cells Are Being Planted In Khon Kaen

Reaching 
Children For 
Christ
Located in a small 
village of Kong 
Pho, in northeast 
Thailand, children are 
gathering weekly to 

learn about Jesus and God’s great love. The Lord 
has given us a tremendous opportunity to reach 
children for Christ in places like these. Sitting on 
straw mats spread out over the dirt floor of one 
of the Firstlight Fellowship house churches, they 
listen intently to Bible stories and lessons about 
life. Often times this is done through games and 
competition. Songs, too, are used to convey a 
message or themes about God which creates an 
opportunity for His Word to be sown into their 
little lives. Our hope is that one day there will be a 
mighty harvest of righteousness!

Through the network of Firstlight Fellowship Churches in 
Thailand, we are adjusting our strategy to reach into rural areas 
in the province of Khon Kaen through weekly house church 
meetings. So far, the strategy is working. This church is being 
planted by Pastors Nalong and his wife Ruepawn. The church 
began three years ago with a good number of people coming 
to Christ - powerful conversions ad many sick being healed. 
Testimonies like these continue to happen as they preach the 
Gospel, make disciples and plant new cells. It is a happening 
place to be! Our goal over the next six months is to expand into 
new locations for outreach to plant another five new cells.
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